


  

Description 
 

July 29, 2013 – Informational Submittal 
 

The proposed development is located at 17, 19 & 25 N. Webster Street and 201 East Mifflin. Currently, the site is 
occupied by 4 single family homes built in the early 1900’s.   This proposal includes the deconstruction of the 4 

homes and the construction of a new 6 story apartment building.  The proposed design consists of 58 apartment 
units and 44 underground parking stalls.  We look forward to working with you. 
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